
Logan Magnolia Community Schools
Weekly Announcements

December 21, 2022

**District Wide Announcements**

A Holiday Letter from Mr. Ridder

Dear Parents and Guardians,

With the arrival of the Christmas break I would like to wish you and your family a very Merry
Christmas and a Happy New Year. Even though the first semester ended with a snow storm, I
have to say that the semester has been rewarding and a lot of fun.

We have been dealing with the trifecta of Covid, Flu, and RSV. Our administration, faculty and
staff worked well together to get through the weeks of teacher, staff, and student illness. Our staff
worked to keep the school running on all cylinders. I am very grateful for their dedication to our
school and our students.

I want to thank you, as parents, for all of your support during the first semester. Logan-Magnolia
is a special place because of the support of parents, students, teachers, staff and the community.

We are looking forward to a very successful second semester and we will be looking forward to
welcoming your children back on January 9th.

Tom Ridder

No School
There will be no school December 22, 2022-January 6, 2023. Enjoy your holiday break!



2nd Semester
2nd Semester begins January 9, 2023.

**Elementary Announcements**

Kid Care hours for the holiday break: closed Dec 22, 23rd & 26th. Open Dec
27-30. Closed Jan 2nd. Open Jan 3rd-6

**Junior HIgh/High School Announcements**

**Additional Announcements**

Purchase a Lo-Ma Spirit Blanket—
Help Support the Class of 2025 Post Prom

https://sites.google.com/spectatorblankets.com/logan-magnolia-panthers/home

https://sites.google.com/spectatorblankets.com/logan-magnolia-panthers/home
https://sites.google.com/spectatorblankets.com/logan-magnolia-panthers/home

